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GOVERNMENT OF NIUE

MEDIA RELEASE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
GOVERNMENT OF NIUE RENEWS MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT FOR THE NIUE SHIP REGISTRY

Alofi, Niue — 04 March 2024 - The Minister of Finance and Infrastructure, Hon. Crossley Tatui is pleased
to announce the renewal of the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) between the Government of Niue
and the Niue Ship Registry Pte Ltd on the 21 February 2024 in Singapore for the operation of the Niue
Ship Registry.

The Niue Ship Registry Pte Ltd has played a crucial role in J!
facilitating foreign vessel registration under the authority

of the Government of Niue.

The recent renewal will extend the MOA for an additional
5-year period which marks a significant milestone in the
ongoing partnership between the Government of Niue
and the Niue Ship Registry Pte Ltd.

Since its establishment, the Niue Ship Registry has been a valuable source of revenue for the
Government of Niue, with an estimated NZDS 3.7 million to assist with various projects and initiatives
aimed at benefitting the government and the people of Niue.

The renewal of the MOA was formalized in the presence of Hon. Crossley Tatui, alongside key officials
including Morgan Mougavalu, Director of Transport and, Justin Kamupala, Solicitor General.

Hon. Crossley Tatui expressed gratitude towards the Niue Ship Registry Pte Ltd, acknowledging their
unwavering dedication and commitment to fulfilling the terms of the MOA. He emphasized the
invaluable nature of their continued support and collaboration, highlighting their role in progressing
the interests of the Niuean people and contributing to the nation's development objectives.

The Director of Transport, Morgan Mougavalu acknowledged the great contributions made by the late
Sir Toke Talagi, Premier of Niue, and his administration towards the establishment of the Niue Ship

Registry.

The Government of Niue looks forward to continuing its fruitful partnership with the Niue Ship Registry
Pte Ltd for the prosperity and progress of Niue.
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For further information, please contact:
Anzee Mougavalu, GON Communications Officer, Email: niuegovernment.media@mail.gov.nu
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